
 

 

Halloween At Your Door 10/31/2020  

Since we are not having a traditional Halloween this year 
due to covid, GPTC wants to invite you to our “reverse 
Halloween at your door” 

Date:  Saturday, October 31, 2020 

Time: 5pm-7:30pm 

What: GPTC board members and friends will bring treats 
and gifts to your door (at a safe distance) on Halloween.  In 
addition, there will be a professional photographer to take 
pictures of your children and family.  The pictures will be 
emailed directly to you after the picture is taken. We will 
also be judging your decorated homes and pumpkins! 
Winners will get a prize and a picture on the website!  

How:  Please email mimi Lee at Abaris Realty  
mimi@abarisrealty.com and sign up by 10/28/20 . 

Please indicate how many children in your house so that we 
create a bag of goodies for all of them. 

Please let us know if your neighbors have not received the 
information.  We want to include everyone who wants to 
participate! 

Any questions?  Liz Dane- Board President (301) 509-5209  

                          Mimi Lee- Abaris Realty (301) 468-8919 


